
  

 

 

 

 

Milton Primary School 
Hendre Farm Drive 

Newport 
 NP19 9HB 

 
28th November 2023 

 

NURSERY CLOSURE 29TH NOVEMBER- 1ST DECEMBER 2023 

Dear families, 

As you will know, Western Power attended school today to resolve issues that we are 
having with our heating.  Please be assured that we are also working closely with the local 
authority. 

As a temporary measure, please note that Nursery will be closed to Nursery pupils from 
tomorrow, Wednesday 29th November until and including Friday 1st December 2023. This 
will allow us to utilise all available space to keep children and staff comfortable, warm and 
learning. 

All pupils in Reception to Year 6 should be dropped off and collected from their usual doors, 
at the usual times. 

Many thanks for your understanding and apologies for any inconvenience caused. 

 

Mrs Burke 

Headteacher 

 
 

 
 
 


